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CHARLOTTE ELEMENTARY PBIS EXTENDS TO RIDING THE BUS 

 

As part of the Parkview PBIS (Positive Behavior 
Intervention Strategies) expectations, all students 
received from a Charlotte Public Schools bus driver, a 
lesson on how to ride a bus, what to do at a railroad, how 
to be safe when riding a bus, and received a special 
coloring book to take home with them to read with their 
parents.  This same experience is provided to all Charlotte 
Public Schools students in grades DK through 6th.  Setting 
consistent expectations for all school activities, whether 
in a school building or on a bus, allows students to 
transition easier and be successful at meeting the 
expectations.  We are proud of our students and the hard 
work that they do each day to make sure their classmates 
can learn and grow in an environment that is safe, 
respectful, comfortable, and fun.  Go Orioles! Oriole 
Pride! 


